
 

        The cost for storage lot rentals has been 

increased from $10.00 to $25.00 for 2020.This 

increase was voted on and approved by the board 

of directors at the Sept.regular board meeting.A 

storage contract must be received at the office at 

the time of payment. If you did not pay or sign a 

contract for the 2019 season you forfit your lot and 

your name will be placed at the bottom of the 

waiting list.For an questions or concerns you can 

contact Jim Woody at jameswoody67@yahoo.com. 


